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To  
The Authority 
WBRERA 
West Bengal 
 
 
Sub: Declaration for Fire Noc. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
I, Rohan Tanwani, Partner of Mandhan Projects, am seeking registration for our Project “Mandhan 
Urja” at 9/1 Narendra Nath Ghosh Lane, Kolkata- 700040, under The Kolkata Municipal Corporation.  
 
As per the Building Permit issued by the Kolkata Municipal Corporation, NOC for the WBF&ES is not 
required to be taken as the constructed height of the building is within the permissible fire safety height 
prescribed by The West Bengal Fire Services Act, 1950. I am attaching herewith the Building Permit for 
your reference. 
 

Thanking you, 
 
 
 
 
Rohan Tanwani 

Mandhan Projects 
West Bengal 
Date: 11-Nov-24 
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